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Ms. Blanca S. Bay6, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 

and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 010982-EI; Withdrawal of 
Request for Rulemaking Hearing. 
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Dear Ms. Bay& 

By my letter to you dated October 31, 2001, Florida Power requested a 
rulemaking hearing on Proposed Rule 25-6.065, F.A.C., Interconnection of Small 
Photovoltaic Systems. By this letter, Florida Power hereby withdraws its request for 
such hearing. 

Please acknowledge your receipt of the above filing on the enclosed copy of 
this letter and return to the undersigned. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

James A. McGee 
JAMIscc 

- cc: Mr. James W. Dean 
- 
.- 
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